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Hello, 

 

I believe now is the time to invest. Not only do we already have a local film industry 

that helps keep theaters, and local buisnesses open with thier meetings, buying of 

goods, and film festivals; but also because L.A. will need time to recover from the 

fires. The industry dosen't sleep so buisness from outside the sate is likely to come 

here so they can stay on schudule.  

 

The arts is very important, espicially in hard times like these. Art is what makes 

people feel heard, feel seen, and also adds live documintation to what is currently 

happening in the world. The arts should be celebrated, not shunned.  

 

I support this measure and I believe you should as well. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Haley McCoy 


